Holyrood

The Scottish Government is now in recess until 5 September.
The first full week of business in the new session will start
on Monday 6 September.

At Holyrood although you will not be able to see any debating
in the chamber you can see some nice exhibitions.

There is a Festival of Politics from 17 to 21 August. You can
read more about it here.

Holyrood is also home to the World Press Photo exhibition for
the month of August. Over 100,000 photos were entered for the
competition.


https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2010/07/holyrood/

